
What’s happening in 
Room 12? 

We had a session in Harmony 
Creek with Tammy. She told us 
about the plants in the garden. 

We had a discussion 
about our rights and 
responsibilities at 
school. Then we had to 
write down what we 
talked about. 

We talked about Australia 
Day and then we got to 
make fireworks out of 
glitter. 



We tallied and graphed our rubbish 
on 2 different days. Miss Jane  

surprised us the day before Waste 
Wise Wednesday. We had 54 pieces 
of rubbish! The next day we had 19 
waste free people and only had 15 
pieces of rubbish. We won the  

trophy and smencils. 

We are getting ready for NAPLAN 
Online. Every week we do typing 
practice and activities to get us ready 
for the tests on the computer. 

We set goals for 
term one. We  

decorated an 
emoji with tissue 
paper and glued 
our goal on the 
back. 


